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9th December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 4 Roman Workshop - Wednesday 29th January 2020 
As part of our Spring Term topic of ‘The Romans’, Year 4 will be having the company ‘Portals to the Past’ 
delivering a full day Roman workshop in school on Wednesday 29th January 2020. During the workshop, 
the children will explore what life was like in Roman Britain, take a tour through a bath-house, handle real 
Roman artefacts and experience their own gladiator show!  
Ian Morris, a seasoned re-enactor and historical researcher, will lead the workshop.  He is a member of a 
Roman re-enactment group and the Hoplite Association and has appeared in many films and TV 
documentaries, so it promises to be a brilliant educational day. 
 
Children are encouraged to dress as a Roman or Celt for the day if possible but this is not compulsory. 
There are lots of ideas for how to make simple Celtic and Roman costumes available on the internet. 
 
The cost of the workshop is £15.00.  Please consent and make payment online at SchoolMoney  
or return the slip below with a cheque payable to Rural Church Schools Academy Trust, no later than 
Wednesday 22nd January 2020.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Stuart 
 
 
 
......................................................................................................................................................... 
 
 
 
Year 4 Roman Workshop, Wednesday 29th January 2020 
 
 
I give permission for ............................................................. to take part in the Year 4 Roman Workshop. 
 
 
 I enclose payment of £15  
 
 
Parent/Carer Signed.............................................................................. Date…………………..…  
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